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RULES AND REGULATIONS 

c6nsisting of copper or PVC pipe with rating of not less than 
160 psi. The size of such service lines should not be less 
than 5/8"; provided, however, that a larger size may be 
needed to insure adequate service. If the customer's point of 
use is at a higher elevation than the point of delivery, the 
customer should consult with a reputable engineering firm to 
size the service line from the delivery point. 

7. Metered service installations are subject to the rules and 
regulations of the Public Service Commission and all other 
agencies having regulatory authority over water service 
utilities. Compliance with such rules and regulations is 
required in all cases before installation can be made. 

D. Fire Service Connections . 

1. Fire service connections will be provided without meters upon 
application and payment of the required fees and yearly rental 
further set forth in these rules and regulations. (Section 
II, Paragraph D) . 

. E. Discontinuing or Changing Service. 

The service remains in the name of the applicant/customer until: 

1. The District is notified, in writing, by the customer to 
discontinue service in his name. The customer'~ account will 
then b~ closed. Prior to permanently disconnecting such 
service, however, DISTRICT records will be checked to 
determine if a new applicant has applied for water service at 
the same address, or 
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Upon the customer's written request and payment of $15~00, the 
DISTRICT will test his meter for accuracy, provided such 
requests by the cu·stomer are not more frequent than one every 
twelve months. If such test shows the meter to be more than 
two percent (2%) fast or slow, a refund of the $15.00 charge 
will be "Inade and the bill adjusted accordingly. 

Upon the customer's written request, the DISTRICT will adjust 
the customer's bill for major water loss due to a catastrophe 
(break in the service line, malfunction of a stock tank valve, 
bursted pipes, etc.). No bill under $30.00 will be adjusted. 
No adjustment will be allowed where the customer's statement 
of water loss is found to be false and only one catastrophe 
adjustment will be allowed per meter. Transfer of property 
ownership will not start a new period of adjµstment. 

D. Fire Hydrants. 

1. The DISTRICT has contracted with and will continue to contract 
with fire distr~cts, volunteer fire departments, subdividers, 
and others to install fire hydrants and supply water for fire 
protection; provided, however, that such users cannot use 

· pumps to pull water from the District's mains or plugs. 

2. The yearly rental of each fire hydrant will be prorated 
between all customers within a reasonable distance of such 
fire hydrant. Although the fire hydrant charg~s are indicated 
separately on the customer's bill, the water bill cannot be 
paid unless the fire hydrant rental is also paid. Customers 
who fail to pay their prorated share of yearly hydrant rental 
will have their water service disconnected. Non-customers who 
are within the service area of a fire hydrant will be 
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